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Platinum Donors  

Crawford County Right to Life  

Kalmbach Feeds Inc. (Currently Hiring) 

 

Gold Donors 

Wesley W. Osborne Co., LPA 

 

 

Silver Donors 

Upper Sandusky Right to Life 

Allen Douce - Nationwide Insurance 

 

Bronze Donors  

Kohl’s  

Arnold Family Eye Care  

Thomas Milligan Agency Inc. 

OB/GYN Women’s Health Center  

Commercial Savings 

Corporate Event Sponsors  
Special thank you to our Sponsors 

Please support these businesses who faithfully support our ministry 

Betheldonors.org 

Non Profit 
Organization 
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Voice of Hope Pregnancy Center {740.223.0419} www.betheldonors.org /  

Contact Information 

New Mailing Address: 

1199 Delaware Ave. Ste. 110A 

Marion, OH 43302 

Primary phone number and fax: 

740-223-0419 

Primary email: 

voiceofhopepc@gmail.com 

As always check made payable to: 

Voice of  Hope or Bethel Ministries  

Call 740-223-0419 to join our Corporate Sponsor program today! 
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Our 2nd Annual 5K Run/Walk in Marion is 

right around the corner. We are looking 

forward to new participation this year. Come 

and Support LIFE by running the 5K or walking 

the 2 mile course!    

The key to this fundraiser is gaining 

sponsorship whether you walk or run. 
Registration and the sponsorship form is all 

online this year.  Sponsorship donations can even be made online. Anyone 

who preregisters by April 24th is guaranteed a t-shirt. Prizes for 1st & 2nd in 

each age category will be awarded. This is a family friendly event and we invite 

everyone to participate.  Kids 11 and under are FREE.  Here are the details: 

Marion:  

Location: Grant Middle School  

Date: May 9th  

Time: Check-in begins at 8AM  

Race Time: 9AM 

    Pre Registration: https://runsignup.com/Race/OH/Marion/voh5k 

 

    

5K Run/Walk  

SPRING   

2015 EDITION 

Bethel Bulletin 
VOH Staff 

Natalie Longmeier 

Executive Director  

 

Debbie Taylor  

Resource Manager 

 

Christie Bowdle 

Volunteer Coordinator  

 

Kathy Laird  

Sonographer, NAS  

Board of Directors 
 
Cathy Douce 
President  
 
Scott Oboy  
Vice President  
 
Myra Milligan  
Treasurer  
 
Dave Little  
Secretary  
 
Brant Zucker 

 

Emad Mousa, M.D.  

Medical Director  

Centers 
 

Marion—Main Office  

1199 Delaware Ave. 

Ste. 110 A 

Marion, OH 43302  

740-223-0419 

 

Bucyrus  

115 W. Rensselaer St. 

Bucyrus, OH 44820 

419-562-2274 

 

Upper Sandusky 

134 E. Wyandot Ave. 

Upper Sandusky, OH 43351 

419-294-2273 
 

Websites 
 

www.betheldonors.org 

www.yourpregnancyotions.org 

Hotline 1-800-712-HELP 

Date: May 16th 

Time: 9AM   
 

Crawford: Location: Voice of Hope  

Pregnancy Center (Downtown Bucyrus) 

 

Wyandot: Location: Harrison Smith Park   

Walk for Life   

If you participated in 2013 or 2014, packets will be mailed to you. If you are new 

you can request a packet by calling 740-223-0419 and we will be happy to mail it 

to you, or visit betheldonors.org and click on the Walk for Life tab and print 

your packet.  

Please bring sponsorship forms and money with you the morning of the walk.  

Sponsors may donate online as well. More details provided in the Walk packet. 



2015 Baby Bottle Campaign  We met 

$22,432.32  

of our  

$25,000 goal  

in 2014 

We currently have 12 churches committed for the 2015 Baby Bottle 

Campaign.  Call or email Debbie today to schedule your church, group, or 

organization to participate in this Fundraiser! 

voiceofhopepc@gmail.com or 740-223-0419 

Financial Goal for 2015: $25,000 
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Income & Services        
Income 

Based on 2014 statistics, our income 

sources came from six main categories  
as noted on the graph. Each source of 

income is significant to our growth.   
The services we provide to our clients is 

based solely on the contributions we 

receive.  
In 2015, we look forward to increasing 

participation in our 5K Run / Walk for 

Life in May. We also seek to meet our 

financial goals by adding new monthly 

sponsors, ensuring consistent income. 

 

 

Services 
We constantly analyze how we serve 

our clients with educational tools,     

provide meaningful services, and effec-

tively minister to them. Almost half of 

our clients actively participate in the 

Earn While You Learn program. Our 

impact is further increased by the use of 

Our Daily Bread Bible Study and Bethel 

Women’s Clinic services (which provide 

FREE pregnancy tests and first trimester 

ultrasounds.)  

These services are only made possible with your contributions!  

Post-Abortion Support 
 

If you, or someone you know, is in need of post-abortion support, you are not alone.  The 
emotional  impact of this choice can be devastating. Feelings of guilt & depression,           

flashbacks & loss of sleep are common, as well as thoughts of suicide or suicide attempts.    
There is hope.  There is healing.   

At Voice of Hope you will find compassion and understanding. We provide one-on-one peer 
counseling and  post-abortion Bible studies.  Call 740-223-0419 and ask for Debbie. 

 
 

Mark Your Calendars!  
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Flower Sale - March 2 - 24  

5K Run / Walk in Marion - May 9th @ 9AM  

Walk for Life in Crawford & Wyandot - May 16th @ 9AM 

Bob Evans Fundraiser - July  

Annual Fall Banquet - September 24th @ 7PM 
 

* For more information please call 740-223-0419 

Volunteers Needed in Upper Sandusky 

Current Client Hours  

Upper Sandusky:  Wednesdays - 12:00-5:00PM 

Bucyrus : Mondays -  5:00-7:00PM 

Marion: Tuesdays - 10:00AM-1:00PM & 5:00-7:00PM;  and Thursdays - 12:00-2:00PM 

*Looking to expand hours in Upper Sandusky & Bucyrus* 

At Voice of Hope we see all kinds of people. We see teenagers, we see young unmarried couples, and 

we see families where both mom & dad have a job. There are single mothers or fathers who are try-

ing to make it on their own. There are grandparents who have been placed in the difficult position of 

raising their grandchildren. Some people are grateful for our help. Some feel that they are entitled to 

everything we have to offer.  We see all of these types of people every day.   
So did Jesus.  These were often the same kinds of people He ministered to on a daily basis. There 

are so many people who come to us for help with material needs who also need to know and feel the love of 

Jesus.  As a ministry, we can show them the love of Jesus. We can pray for them; let them know that 

someone cares while meeting tangible needs. This is where spiritual gifts and God-given talents shine. 

Compassion, understanding, healing, faith, the ability to listen; these are all gifts that are essential to 

the success of the clients at Voice of Hope.  
We need your help. Our ministry does not function without volunteers and the time they have to 

give. Our client hours are based upon volunteer availability.  Currently, we are in desperate need of 

volunteers in Upper Sandusky.  As the number of clients in Upper Sandusky has grown, the need for 

volunteers has increased. We want to be available to help families in Upper Sandusky succeed. More 

clients to serve is an answer to prayer. We need volunteers who will invest their time and God-given 

gifts to work with our clients, and we need you now! 
Volunteering is not always easy.  Every client we see is different, unique in their own family and 

life circumstances. Not one family situation is the same.  Do you feel called to invest in someone 

else’s life?  Could you spend that time knowing that you may not see the fruits of the seeds you plant?  

Consider our need, pray for God’s direction, and answer His call to love. 
Like the parable Jesus shared in Matthew 25:40:  "…Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the 

least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me.’  This is the foundation of our ministry.  

We are called to sow Jesus into the lives of the people who come seeking our help.  We don’t always 

get to see the seeds bear fruit, but when we serve Jesus, it is worth our time! 

 

For more information about volunteering, please call our Marion Center and ask  

for our Volunteer Coordinator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


